
Practice note 15 – Requests to notarise documents intended for use in New Zealand 
 
Notaries are reminded that documents intended for use in New Zealand do not require notarisation. 

Generally, witnessing or certification by a solicitor or a Justice of the Peace is sufficient.  This is the 

case, irrespective of the end user/recipient, and regardless of the nature of the document. A 

comprehensive list of Justices of the Peace is available at  https://justiceofthepeace.org.nz/  
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